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QUAIL HOLLOW CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT RFP 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

1. GENERAL 

Scope 

This addendum modifies the Request For Proposals for Professional Construction Management 
Services for the San Lorenzo Valley Water District Quail Hollow Pipeline Replacement Project, 
and the work shall be accomplished in accordance with such modifications.  This Addendum 
includes one (1) page and no attachments.  

The Addendum includes one Contractor Information Items 

2. CONTRACTOR INFORMATION ITEMS 

A. Bid Date is hereby revised from 2:00 p.m. September 30, 2021 to 2:00 p.m. October 4, 
2021. 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


